
 
March 7, 2024 

 
This March 2024 SDEA Advocate issue includes the articles below. 

 

Let’s Finish What We Started 

“Last year, SDEA members won big improvements to our contract. This happened because of our solidarity. 
When we stand together, we win. We are not done winning. This year’s reopener is another opportunity to 
win major improvements to our contract.”  

Find more on Letters in Solidarity here. 
 

 
“Educators strongly oppose the San Diego Unified School District's (SDUSD) plan to lay off teachers. While 
there is a need for some staffing adjustments, due to declining enrollment, these district layoffs are not the 
most effective solution. A recent review of the District budget shows millions of dollars in reserves, less than 
anticipated spending on salaries, and bloated budgets for books and supplies. These sources are more than 
sufficient to avoid the layoffs currently contemplated by the District.” 

Find more on Unnecessary Layoffs here. 
 

 
“Election results are unofficial and will be certified on or before April 4th. However, these are the results for 
the SDEA endorsed candidates as of election day.” 

Find more on Primary Election Roundup here. 
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